
 
 
 
September 24, 2019 

Facilities, Transportation, and Safe Schools 
 
Transportation: 
 Our buses currently are transporting 353 students each day. This doesn’t include our Gateway students. TANK 

numbers for this year are attached. 
 We have been able to locate at least one sub driver. This will allow us to cover when we have drivers out for 

illness or personal reasons. However, we will have to adjust schedules this Friday and Monday in order to 
cover routes due to driver shortage.  

 
Facilities: 

 Library projects are being completed. We are waiting on separate orders of furniture. 
 Surplus items will be placed on district website for bids. Will arrange for Kathi Baldwin to be free for a 

day or two to assist with this project. 
 Pumps at the stadium are being worked on. One has been completed. 
 New football scoreboard has been ordered.  
 AC has been arranged for the Primary kitchen area. Should be installed the week of our Fall Break. 

 
 
Safe Schools 

 Ms. Baldwin will be attending a training on upcoming changes with the fire dept. on Wednesday.  
 
 
Newport Regional School 

 Mr. Piccirillo confirmed the youth detention centers will be closing by the end of December which will 
mean an increase in numbers at NRS. Therefore, staffing will be a need as he moves forward in 
preparation for the increase.  

 
Surplus Items to be approved by Board: 

 Lights removed from gyms when we replaced them with LED lights, International 1850 tractor, 3 AC units 
that were removed during HVAC remodel that are of no use to us, and surplus library furniture from our 
remodeling of the school library.  

 Also, we will be conducting a surplus sale which has a variety of items we will be trying to eliminate from 
our storage. 


